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In her May 28 update on COVID-19, New Mexico Governor Michelle Lujan Grisham announced
108 additional positive tests for COVID-19.

  

In northwestern New Mexico there were  2 new cases in Cibola County,

  

18 new cases in McKinley County, and 19 new cases in San Juan County.

  

The Department of Health on May 28 also reported six additional deaths in New Mexico related
to COVID-19. Those cases are:

    
    -  A male in his 80s from Bernalillo  County. The individual was hospitalized and had
underlying conditions.   
    -  A female in her 70s from McKinley  County. The individual was hospitalized and had
underlying conditions. The individual was a resident of Red Rocks Care Center in Gallup.   
    -  A male in his 20s from McKinley  County. The individual was hospitalized.  
    -  A male in his 50s from McKinley  County. The individual was hospitalized and had
underlying conditions.   
    -  A male in his 70s from Rio  Arriba County. The individual was hospitalized and had
underlying conditions.   
    -  A female in her 60s from San Juan  County. The individual had underlying conditions.  
    -    

  

The number of deaths of New Mexico residents related to COVID-19 is now 335.
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